Coastal Bend Chapter TAPT

Minutes

Wednesday September 18, 2013

The Coastal Bend chapter meeting was called to order by Linda Madden at Miller’s Bar-B-Q in Corpus Christi at 10:15 a.m.

Pledge

Prayer by Linda Madden

Linda had the officers of the Chapter and everyone introduce themselves.

May Minutes were approved and seconded.

Treasurer’s Report:   Regular acct:  $915. 08

                                   Scholarship acct:  $147.07

Old Business:

Juan Garcia (Area 5 Director) gave a summary of the summer conference in Lubbock,   Tx.


Also gave upcoming certification course dates.

Richard Davis with TASBT  reported on the workshop for Techs held in San Marcos in 

August.  Another workshop will be held next year at the end of July or first of 

August 2014.

New Business:    


Scott Chapman commented on the Senate Bill 1541 which discusses Discipline problems 


On school buses.  


Carol Trevino the Treasurer for CBTAPT had to resign for personal reasons.  A motion 


Was given and seconded to accept her letter of resignation.  


Bertha Perez (Transportation Director for Flour Bluff ISD) was nominated and voted as 


New treasurer for CBTAPT.


Charlie Ramirez with the Department of Public Safety gave a presentation on distracted 
Driving.  If anyone wishes him to come to their school district to give a 


Presentation on this subject or on any Safety subject, he can be reached at 



(361) 698-5646.

CC Battery sponsored the September meeting and furnished lunch.

Meeting was adjourned.
